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January 
11th: 3rd and 4th grade basketball meeting 
12th:   AR Spirit Day 
13th:   Report Cards go home 
16th: No School (MLK Day) 
27th: Morning Assembly 
 
 

 
 
 

AR Spirit Day is January 12.  All students 

who have a 90% or higher will attend a hot 

chocolate and donut party at 2:00!! 

Greetings, 
 
I want to personally welcome everyone back.  I hope you have all had a wonderful break.   
 
I would like to say thank you again for the overwhelming support of Anderson’s bond back in August.  As a 
result of your support, we received 3 new buses last week just in time for the return of students.  The drivers 
say they have a wonderful heater in them so your kids will be toasty and warm.  All of our new buses are also 
equipped with 3 cameras.   
 
Thanks again for your support. Have a happy and blessed 2017!!! 
 
Brett J. Banker 
Superintendent 

A $3.00 art fee is due each year for every 

student.  If you have not paid your child’s art 

fee for the 2016-2017 school year, please do 

so right away. 
 Culture Fair has been moved to February 

2nd.  Classes will be setting up booths 

representing a chosen country and 6th grade 

will have displays of their culture.   

It is time for Anderson’s 3rd and 4th grade basketball season to begin.  Permission slips have been sent home.  

Please send them back signed at your earliest convenience.  There will be a pre-season meeting on 

Wednesday January 11th, in the new gym at 5:00 pm.  The meeting will be short and a representative of your 

household needs to be present.  The boys will have their first practice January 12th from 3:30-4:30.  The girls 

will have their first practice January 17th from 3:30-4:30.  Practice schedules will be handed out soon.  I am 

looking forward to the 2016-2017 3rd and 4th grade basketball season.  Coach Dotson 

 

No transportation changes will be accepted 

after 2:30 unless it is an emergency. 

ATTENDANCE INFORMATION:  If your child is absent, you 

will receive a Robo-call at 10:00 that day, even if you 

have already contacted the office.  Please be sure to call 

office by 9:00 if your child is going to be absent.  Also if 

your child is later than 9:35 or checked out before 2:10, it 

will be considered ½ day absent.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

   

 

 


